20 February 2015

Company Announcements Office
Australian Stock Exchange

20 Bridge Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Sir/Madam
Investor Presentation — Half Year Results 2015
Mr Peter Edwards (Group CEO), Mr Mark Steinberg (Group CFO) and Mr John Murphy (Group COO)

will present the first half results for 2015 on a teleconference at 9am today, Friday 20 February
2015.

A live (passive) URL link is available at www.openbriefing.com/OB/1716.aspx
An archive of the event will be placed on the Company’s website following the call.

Yours faithfully,

:Ab\t—_:’\”"\

Mark Steinberg



